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- Summer Service Project

July 7 to July 12

Summer Serve | 2025

Hi Students and Parents,

We are excited to have the opportunity to embark on a unique service trip to Colorado this summer! Our plan is to serve at
Long Scraggy Ranch in Buffalo Creek, CO July 7 to July 12. | am super excited for our group to grow closer and serve together.
Unlike other years, this trip will be just our church group where we will be staying AND serving at the Ranch. We have plans
to update some of the cabins, paint murals, clean up the property, and all the landscaping you can imagine. All graduating
8th Graders, Freshmen, Sophomores, Juniors, and graduating Seniors are invited on this trip. We will be flying out on
Monday morning the 7th—arriving at Denver and then driving to the ranch that same day. We will then pack up and fly back
home on Saturday the 12th in the afternoon.

To secure your spot, there is a one-time registration fee of $200 per student, made payable to Faith CRC. We are able to
discount that heavily because of successful fundraisers and the generous giving over the years to the Youth Group! | see
these summer trips as essential to the spiritual lives of our Youth, so | encourage you to sign up! If cost is a reason you would
not go, please reach out to me Loganvp@gmail.com or 219-730-8537 as we have scholarship options to cover the fee.

Please fill this registration out by Friday 4/18/2024 to secure your spot!
We have the following adults leading and running the week:
Logan and Bonnie VanProyen Todd and Heather Lindemulder Milt and Mary Lanser

Matthew and Laura Lanser Brett Harbaugh (Pastor Matthew’s Parents)

To learn more about Long Scraggy Ranch go to https://longscraggy.org/
About Long Scraggy

Long Scraggy Ranch is a special place which strives to serve God by giving our users a clean, safe, friendly
environment to enjoy the outdoors. The Camp has been serving the Lord since 1971. We are surrounded almost entirely by
the Pike National Forest and are within ten minutes of the North Fork of the South Platte River and about 20 minutes from
the South Fork of the South Platte River. The Camp sits at an elevation of roughly 7400’. Our average temperatures are
usually 10 degrees less than what Denver is forecasted.

Long Scraggy was purchased by the Rocky Mountain Christian Conference Grounds, which is made up of the youth
groups from the Christian Reformed Churches of Denver. We currently have Board members from 1st Christian Reformed,
Hope Fellowship Christian Reformed, Hillcrest Christian Reformed, and Connections Church.

The ranch has a special history in the Lanser family, and we are privileged to have 0
the opportunity to improve the grounds and enjoy the Colorado mountains.
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Please fill out registration online https://forms.gle/x59DNMF6u2FznYgm7 OR scan here >>
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